
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 
LANDMARK DEMOLITION REQUEST 

 
 
January 18, 2012 
 
 
Dear Interested Parties: 
 
 
The Landmarks Commission of the City of Madison will hold a Public Hearing in Room 300 of 
the Madison Municipal Building, 215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., on Monday January 30, 2012 
at 4:45 p.m. regarding the demolition of the following landmark property: 
 

120 West Mifflin Street 
The Schubert Building  

Designated Local Landmark 
 

 
You are receiving this notice as a property owner or occupant within 200 feet of the boundaries of 
the affected property as per the Landmarks Ordinance.  Information regarding the proposal is 
available to view on the City’s Legislative Information Center Website at the following link for 
City Legislative File ID#24480: 
 
http://legistar.cityofmadison.com/detailreport/?key=26989 
 
 
Should you have any questions or desire additional information, please contact me at 266-6552 or 
ascanlon@cityofmadison.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Loewenstein Scanlon, AIA, LEED® AP 
Preservation Planner 
Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development 

 

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development 

Planning Division 
Website:  www.cityofmadison.com 

    
Madison Municipal Building, Suite LL100 

215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard 
P.O. Box 2985 

Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2985 
TTY/TEXTNET 866 704 2318 
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PH   608 266-4635 

http://legistar.cityofmadison.com/detailreport/?key=26989�

	Planning Division

